
Northeast Georgia Bank Celebrates 79th Anniversary of Margaret Ayers’ Uninterrupted Service 
 
LAVONIA, GA - Northeast Georgia Bank is proud to announce the 79th anniversary of Margaret Ayers’ 
uninterrupted service with the Bank. Margaret, a Lavonia native, began working at Northeast Georgia 
Bank on May 10, 1944, and will celebrate this remarkable milestone on the same date in 2023. 
 
Margaret is a true ambassador of the Bank and her community, embodying the values of the Greatest 
Generation. Her dedication to Northeast Georgia Bank has inspired all who know her. Over the years, 
Margaret has seen the Bank grow and change, and her unwavering commitment has been an important 
factor in the Bank’s success. 
 
“Margaret is an incredible asset to Northeast Georgia Bank, and we are proud to have her as a member 
of our team,” said Rick Basinger, President and CEO of Northeast Georgia Bank. “Her commitment to our 
Bank and our community is unparalleled, and we are honored to celebrate her 79th anniversary with 
us.” 
 
Northeast Georgia Bank was chartered in 1906 and is headquartered in Lavonia, GA. The Bank has ten 
offices along the I-85 corridor from Gwinnett County to the South Carolina border, serving customers 
with a full range of banking products and services.  
 
Margaret’s commitment to Northeast Georgia Bank is a testament to the Bank’s commitment to its 
customers and its community. As the Bank celebrates this important milestone, it looks forward to many 
more years of providing exceptional service to its customers and the communities it serves. 
 
For more information about Northeast Georgia Bank and its services, visit www.northeastgabank.com. 
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